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Peter Hubbard <peter@georgia-ces.org> Mon, Apr 11, 2022 at 2:06 PM

To: Tricia Pridemore <TPridemore@psc.ga.gov>
Cc: Sallie Tanner <stanner@psc.ga.gov>

Dear Chairwoman Pridemore,

| wanted to see if you could provide guidance on timing for an oral hearing regarding the motion | filed on 4/1/22 on behalf

of the Georgia Center for Energy Solutions. It is document no. 189439 under docket nos. 44160 and 44161. | am able to
come into the GAPSC office at any point for an oral hearing, but if possible | would ask for at least 24 hour notice. Itis a
dispositive motion and if granted would obviate subsequent hearings.

At your convenience, and hopefully before intervenors file their testimony on May 6, please let me know what might work
for an oral hearing. Thank you very much and all the best.

Regards,
Peter Hubbard

Peter Hubbard
Georgia Center for Energy Solutions
peter@georgia-ces.org

+1 404-226-4448

Tricia Pridemore <TPridemore@psc.ga.gov> Mon, Apr 11, 2022 at 5:29 PM

To: Peter Hubbard <peter@georgia-ces.org>
Cc: Sallie Tanner <stanner@psc.ga.gov>, Tom Bond <tbond@psc.ga.gov>

Mr. Hubbard:

Your motion to stop the IRP is denied. The PSC holds hearings for the exact reason your motion is trying to stop the
hearing. The five Commissioners listen to the facts and opinions expressed in the case and we make a decision.

Our lead counsel is copied on this reply should you have questions.
Have a good week,

Tricia

Tricia Pridemore, Chairman
Georgia Public Service Commission
Office: 404-657-4574
tpridemore@psc.state.ga.us

On Apr 11, 2022, at 2:06 PM, Peter Hubbard <peter@georgia-ces.org> wrote:
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